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UNIONVILLE BOROUGH 
COUNCIL MEETING – September 9, 2019 

Work Session 
 

CALL TO ORDER 
A work session meeting of the Unionville Borough Council was called to order at 7:08 PM by President Allen Runkle at the 
Unionville Borough building located at 221 Allegheny Street, Julian, PA.  Council members present included:   Allen Runkle, 
Alisha Barton, and Bob Fisher.   Members absent were Gary Dean, Brian McAfee, Fred Ream and Denny Johnson.   Also present 
was Mayor Mimi (Angelica) Wutz, Renee Swancer, Secretary/Treasurer, Ann Carras, Water Rent Collector, Claude Confer, Darrel 
Hockenberry and Chris Shultz from the American Red Cross. 
 
The regular meeting was not held because no quorum was present. Attending Council members decided to hold a work 
session.  No decisions were made at the meeting only general discussion took place.  
 
Chris Shultz – American Red Cross.  Ms. Shultz attended to discuss a smoke detector replacement/installation program and 
home fire protection campaign the Red Cross is sponsoring.  The Red Cross comes into communities and goes door-to-door 
to meet with home owners offering to replace existing and/or install new smoke detectors.  The new smoke detectors meet 
all required State Codes.  While meeting with home owners, Red Cross volunteers will discuss home fire protection measures 
and safety education.  The Red Cross would like to visit Unionville Borough on October 3, 2019 between 9:00 AM to Noon.  If 
residents are not home during this time, door hangers will be placed and home owners can contact the Red Cross to make 
alternative arrangements to come back.  The Council members expressed their support for the program and welcomed the 
Red Cross to canvas on October 3rd.  Ms. Shultz will provide the Secretary with information to place on the website for home 
owners. 
 
Snow Bids.  Mr. Runkle opened the snow bids and the Council reviewed the bids.  Bids will be awarded at the October regular 
meeting. 
 
Snow Routes:  Council members looked at the maps for the Borough. 
 
Water Collectors Report:  Ms. Carras provided her report.  Two shut-off notices will be sent out.    A letter from Eagle Creek 
regarding sewer/water easement was also acknowledged.   
 
Picnic Tables:  The four new picnic tables have been taken to the park. 
 
Water Rates:   Ms. Carras and Council members discussed the existing water rates. 
 
Apartments:  Ms. Wutz thought it may be beneficial to have the zoning officer attend the next meeting to talk about 
apartments within the Borough. 
 
New Water System Computer:  The Secretary noted the new computer arrived and is ready for software installation.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 

Renee Swancer  

Secretary/Treasurer  


